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Taxiway Pavement Markings Maintenance  
 
Taxiway B between the approach end of Runway 25R and Taxiway F is scheduled to 
close for pavement markings maintenance on Friday, November 15, 2013 from 09:00 
am to 4:00 pm. All aircraft operators using Runway 25R should plan to depart at the 
intersection of Taxiway F. A Notice to Airmen (NOTAM) will be issued 72 hours prior to 
the scheduled closure. Please plan your flight operations accordingly. For current 
airfield operating conditions check NOTAMs at https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov. Thank you 
for your support.  
 
For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside Manager, Jeff 
Mort, Jmort@lawa.org. 
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